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16th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

BBC Children in Need

On Friday 17th November, Manor Way Primary Academy will be supporting the BBC Children in Need
fundraiser. This year, we are asking the children to wear their own clothes to school and they are
encouraged to wear spotty clothing for a ‘SPOTacular’ look in aid of this charity. They can also wear
Pudsey clothing and ears and face paint if they wish. If possible, please could the children donate £2 and
give this to their child’s class teacher on Friday with all proceeds going to BBC Children in Need.

To raise a little extra money, we will be holding a cake sale at the end of the day. If you would like to
donate a cake, please send it in with your child at the beginning of the school day.

We really appreciate your support and look forward to having a great day of fundraising!

Kind regards,

Miss Buffery
Executive Head Teacher
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